
 
 

Susan Bahnick, Food Service Director 
Northern Lehigh School District 

1201 Shadow Oaks Lane 
Slatington, Pa 18080 
Phone: 610-767-9811 

 
April 28, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Starting Monday, May 15, 2017 we will only accept CASH to either be placed in 
the student’s account or for daily student lunch purchases.  In the past, we have 
had numerous problems with checks being returned due to the lack of funds; 
therefore, we will need to put this process into place until the end of the school 
year.   
 
All negative balances must be paid to bring the student’s lunch account to a zero 
or positive balance by the end of the school year.  This is necessary due to a 
new government regulation.  In addition, the student will not be able to receive 
their final report card until their account has been paid. 
 
Any money in the lunch account will roll over to be used in the next school year, 
with exception to graduating seniors.  For graduates or withdrawing students, any 
existing funds over $5.00 can be returned to parents as long as a letter 
requesting a refund is sent to the Food Service Director by Friday, June 9, 2017. 
 
If you are making payments on www.K12PaymentCenter.com, this letter 
does not pertain to you.  You can continue to make payments until the end 
of the year.   
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 
Thank you for your attention and understanding. If you have any questions feel 
free to contact me at 610-767-9811. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan Bahnick 
Food Service Director 


